
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 30 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Development 
Management Sub-Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 1 June 
2023 

   

Question  Please will the convener provide the following statistics, in 

each quarter from 1 April 2018 to date, and including a 

column of running totals for each of these items to that date: 

a) the number of planning applications received by the 

City of Edinburgh Council for a change of use to short 

term let; 

b) the number of these applications that were refused; 

c) the number of these applications that were granted; 

d) the number of these applications that were withdrawn; 

e) the number of applications received by the City of 

Edinburgh Council for a certificate of lawful use for a 

retrospective change of use to a short term let; 

f) the number of these applications that were refused; 

g) the number of these applications that were granted; 

h) the number of these applications that were withdrawn; 
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